
Newsletters 
School newsletters has now been replaced by e-newsletters, parents are encouraged to sign up 
and receive our school newsletter which is emailed directly to you approximately every fortnight 
pending if there is enough content to produce a newsletter. 

If you have something that you would like to put in our newsletter please contact the school and 
we will review your request. 

  

     To access and to sign up to our E-Newsletters 

  

  

Our newsletters can now be delivered to the following devices and operating systems: 

 Android 
 Blackberry 
 iPhone and iPad (iOS) 
 Windows Phone 
 Mobile Web 
 Mac OS 
 Windows 
 

http://school.schoolenews.com.au/kandoshs/

